
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th May 2022 

Blackpool Zoo Trip  
 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
This half term, Hodder’s theme in science is ‘Plants’. We have already explored the different plants found 
around school and in a garden centre but now we would like to explore the different types of plants used in 
habitats found in the zoo. The students will be learning about which plants the animals eat and which plants 
they use to make their homes. To allow students to see and experience this in a realistic setting, students 
will be going on a trip to Blackpool Zoo on Thursday 26th May. Students will be taking a school mini bus to 
the zoo and having packed lunches. If your child normally has a school dinner, we will order a school 
packed lunch. Students will be expected to attend the trip in their school uniform as normal.  
 
The cost of the trip is £9.50; this is for entrance to the zoo. We are asking for a voluntary contribution to 
meet this cost and this can be paid using our online payments system, ParentPay. Please contact the 
school office if you are struggling to access your account as from September 2022 we will no longer be 
accepting cash payments in school.  
 
In order for your child to attend, the consent form below needs to be completed, along with the voluntary 
contribution. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
J Kirk 
Class Teacher 
 
 

Blackpool Zoo Trip – J Kirk Hodder  
  
  
Student name: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
     
  
 I give consent for my child to go to Blackpool Zoo on Thursday 26th May 2022.  
  
 I confirm the medical information school holds remains current as of Sept 2021. 
 
 I will pay the voluntary contribution of £9.50 online using ParentPay.  
  
  

Signed: _______________________________  Date: _______________________________ 
 


